NOTICE

All students of 5" semester (all branches) who have not submitted their project
proposal under SPP (Student Project Program) are hereby informed that the last
date for submitting the same at the institute has been extended upto 13.01.2020
till SPM. The students who have not submitted the project proposal are hereby
directed to submit the same in the prescribed format to their respective
department on/before the due date as mentioned above. Strict action will be taken

for non-compliance of the same.
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SPP Coordinator
G.P.Vaishali



